
if the Mayor of Toronto were appearing before a parliamentary committee, a cable 
operator in Toronto may wish to broadcast his appearance in full.

If parliamentary committees held meetings outside Ottawa, they would also be open 
to the electronic media if the committee agreed. Indeed, the desire for local gavel-to-gavel 
coverage of committee meetings is likely to be greater when committees are travelling. 
CPaC has agreed that everything filmed by CPaC or on behalf of CPaC would belong to 
the House of Commons.
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